

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@she.E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett - NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

Dear Parent / Carer,

YEAR 11 SATURDAY SCHOOL AND SUNDAY TEAMS INTERVENTION

As the exam season continues to gather pace it is important that we continue to support your child with achieving the best possible set of GCSE results. Following feedback from students we are pleased to offer Saturday school and Sunday virtual revision sessions.

Saturday School

Please find below the dates of the two Saturday school sessions we are offering as part of the year 11 intervention programme.

- French Saturday 21st June 2022, 10 am to 12pm
- Maths Saturday 11th June 2022, 10 am to 1:00 pm

Students may wear their own clothes when attending this intervention session. Students will be provided with a drink and a small snack.

It will be extremely beneficial for your son/daughter to attend these Saturday school sessions. If you wish your child to participate, please complete the following Microsoft Form.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GO7B01t5ske0wJc0nDNaDl9qbFhrdRRMuMIxIzD KkpUMTA0RIFPSEVIVVVJUDQySkMxVlc1MDY4Vi4u

Sunday Revision on TEAMs

New to the intervention from programme for year 11 is the Sunday revision sessions via TEAMs. During these sessions the students will recap key content for their upcoming exams as well as developing exam technique for their upcoming exams. Please see below the dates and times of the TEAMs revision sessions.

- Geography Sunday 22nd May 2022, 4 pm to 6 pm with Mr Pearce
- Maths Sunday 11th June 2022, 4 pm to 6 pm with Dr Bartlett and Mrs Housden

Following the 1 hour revision session, the subject specialist will remain on the call and will answer any questions via the chat function or via email. This is a great opportunity for your child to get the direct feedback from questions they might have done as revision over the weekend.

If you would like your child to join, please simply click on the link below and this will take you direct to Microsoft TEAMs. https://teams.microsoft.com/l/team/19%3aVFZpObzK9dDh4RMokChUFLvxq-P6_7Ss4SpQpBPgBoc1%40thread.tacv2/conversations?groupId=58c6b695-5819-417d-b424-c51a1b0fcbb3&tenantId=d3c1ee18-795b-47b2-b4c0-97349c335a0e

If you have any questions or queries or would like some additional information about the above, please do not hesitate to contact me via emma.housden@she.e-act.org.uk

Yours faithfully

E. Housden.

Mrs E Housden Deputy Headteacher





















